
 

Gudangaay Tlaats’gaa Naay Project Update 
September 19, 2023 

Dear staff, students & all community members, here is a brief update of the Masset schools project and 
our progress to September 19, 2023.  The project continues to move forward and now that Phase 3(a) 
has started more work progress continues.  

Below is a short list of progress items up to September 19, 2023: 

 
• School re-opening.  
• Drywall ceiling for corridor at Reception tape & mud in progress. 
• Drywall installed in 119 completed with tape & mud. 
• Insulation in room 120 completed. 
• Drywall installation in room 120 completed. 
• Washroom’s 133, 134. 131-A fixturing ongoing. 
• Copier Room shear wall plywood and drywall installed. 
• Rigid Insulation along GL-15 installed. 
• HVAC installation for Office 139 & Copier Room in progress. 
• Breakout Room 108 insulated and drywalled. 
• Reorganize storage laydown under Tower for upcoming Tower Formwork installation. 
• Tower slab floor form work in progress. 
• Insulation & shear wall plywood completed in Grow Room 105. 
• Was a very busy summer and we wanted to let Unitech and all the construction people that 

were involved that their hard work to get the school ready for the end of summer move in did 
not go un-noticed!! 
 
 

We will continue to keep everyone updated on a regular basis, if you have any questions, please reach 
out to Lao Peerless or Kevin Black. 

 

Manager of Operations:  Lao Peerless   lpeerless@sd50.bc.ca 
Secretary-Treasurer:   Kevin Black   kblack@sd50.bc.ca 
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